
 

OSHA Form 300 Task Force Report:   

The Form 300 Task Force submitted a draft of its “NHCA Guidelines for Recording Hearing 

Loss” to the Executive Council.  Following review and discussion with the Material Content 

Review Task Force, edits were made, and a final draft was reviewed and approved at the EC 

meeting on April 26, 2011.  This best practices guide has been made available on the website 

(http://nhca.affiniscape.com/associations/10915/files/NHCAGuidelinesforRecordingHearingLoss

ontheOSHA300Log0516112.pdf) and will be published in Spectrum.  With the completion of its 

task, this taskforce has been disbanded. 

 

 


